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Following are the Board of Trustees three Key Messages from the Board 
Meeting held on Tuesday, October 13, 2015. 
 

 
1) With the recent resignation of Trustee Decoux in Ward 2, the Board of 

Trustees approved of holding a by-election which will take place on 
November 30, 2015. 
 

2) The September 30, 2015 enrollment count shows 3,395.5 FTE students 
which is up from the September 30, 2014 count and up 130 FTE from the 
number projected in the spring. 
 

3) The Board of Trustees had an initial look at the Division results of the 2014-
2015 Diploma and Provincial Achievement Tests, and look forward to seeing 
the individual school’s results.  The Division shows good growth; there are still 
some challenges which will be addressed over this school year. 
   


